

Attica Veterinary Associates December 2019

Charles Baker is retiring!

We would like to express our gratitude for his 23 years of service as we say goodbye and best wishes in retirement to our Cattl-Tek route truck driver, Charles Baker. As of January 1st, Roy Gilkinson will be taking over Charles' position. You can reach Roy at 585-297-6488 / rgilkinson5@gmail.com. Or call/email/text the clinic to place your orders.

Bio-PRYN Schedule over Christmas and New Years

The week of Christmas – Bio-PRYN will be run on Tues 12/24 and Friday 12/27 (samples MUST arrive by 11am).

The week of New Year's – will be run on Tues 12/31 and Friday 1/3 (samples MUST arrive by 11am).

Please note that on the Tuesdays -12/24 & 12/31 - our office is only open until noon as well.

HOLIDAY HOURS

Please Note: Emergency services available 24/7/365.

Christmas Eve—office closes at noon

Christmas Day—office closed

New Year's Eve—office closes at noon

New Year's Day-office closed

A New Kid on the Block—CVAS Drop Box at Attica Veterinary Associates building in Attica.



1.MUST SEND TEXT WHEN DROP OFF!

- 2. Send text to 1-888-443-2039 with location (323), number of samples, and name on the account.
- 3. Daily pick up in Attica is 7:30 AM Mon-Fri.